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No Longer Eligible for NJ FamilyCare?
Quality, Affordable Health Insurance Options Are Available! 

For the past few years, reviews of 
Medicaid eligibility were paused to 
prevent individuals from losing their 
health coverage during the COVID-19 
pandemic. As of April 1, 2023, states 
restarted those reviews per federal law. 
This means some residents may lose their 
NJ FamilyCare (Medicaid/CHIP) coverage.

If you or someone in your household are 
no longer eligible for NJ FamilyCare, 
there are other free and low-cost health 
plan options for you and your family.  

If a member is no longer eligible, NJ 
FamilyCare will send a notification about 
loss of coverage.

You may qualify to enroll in a health plan 
through GetCovered.NJ.gov. If you 
qualify you will have a limited time to 
enroll. Choose a plan within 60 days after 
NJ FamilyCare coverage ends to avoid a 
gap in insurance coverage.

Get Covered New Jersey is the state's Official 

Health Insurance Marketplace, where 

individuals and families can easily shop for and 

buy health coverage. All GetCoveredNJ plans 

cover doctor visits, prescriptions, emergency 

care, and more. You can use GetCoveredNJ to 

compare health plans and calculate costs, and to 

choose the plan that works best for you and your 

family. 

GetCoveredNJ is the only place to apply for 

financial help to lower monthly premiums: 

▪ 9 out of 10 qualify for financial help

▪ Many can find plans for $10 a month or less

▪ Compare plans and costs and find out 

how much financial help you may qualify 

for right away

Apply now! You can get free, confidential help 

by phone or in-person. Find a Navigator in your 

community at GetCovered.NJ.gov 

Learn more and enroll at:


